Announcement for Monday, January 27, 2025

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of
this land since time immemorial and on whose land, we live, learn and play. We would
also like to offer our respect to all the Elders who have gone before us, the indigenous
people who are with us today and to all Canadians who are on the journey of
Reconciliation. We offer gratitude to the Musqueam people who honour our school with
the name, Seaquam, which in their language means sunshine.

If you are in Grade 10 and are planning to apply to the IB Programme next year, please
remember that applications are due to the IB Office (Room 2114) on Monday, February 3rd. You
must complete a Common Application form and EITHER a Full Supplement package or a
Courses Supplement package (for partial IB). All application forms can be found on Seaquam's
IB website.

Grad Games - Floor Hockey

Students come on out on Thursday, Jan 30 to see the Grads play the Staff in floor hockey. $1
gets you in. Its at lunch in the big gym.

On the weekend Seaquam hosted a 2 day robotics tournament. Congratulations to Seaquam's
team 9181K who earned the Innovate Award! Mr. Singbeil would also like to say a big thank you
to everyone who volunteered and helped make the event a huge success.

Only three more days to get your tickets for Shrimp Games on Thursday! 5 elimination style
games will be played, but only one person will win the grand prize. Don't miss out on this once in
a lifetime theatrical experience, including real dalgona, a team of guards, and other recreations
of the original games. Tickets are $5 to play and $2 to spectate.



